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Alexus Austin

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 3:44 PM
To: 'Jim Powell'
Subject: RE: Docket Number 150102-SU.

Good afternoon,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 150102-SU and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Have a good day, 
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
From: Jim Powell [mailto:jim@jphoto.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 3:17 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: RE: Docket Number 150102-SU. 
 

Florida Public Service Commission, Office of Commission Clerk 

I am very concerned about the rate increase Utilities, Inc. of Sandalhaven are proposing. The company's 
business plan was based on the future growth of their business;i.e. new customers. Did the company have "plan 
B" in place in case the real estate market did not grow enough to fit their original plan? Apparently not. So we 
get stuck paying for their mistake. The hike from $ 62.00 per month to almost $ 149.00 is ridiculous. 

Please do not allow this rate increase to take place. 

Thank you for your consideration, Nora Powell 
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